From: Gov. Mark Dayton <info@amyklobuchar.com>

Subject: Determination

Date: September 26, 2011 4:53:08 AM CDT

To: molly@mollyshapiro.com



Dear Friend,

I remember when my friend Amy Klobuchar kicked off her campaign for my old Senate seat. She had one small office and a single phone line. But through hard work and an unwavering commitment to doing what's right for Minnesota, she won.

That resolve and resourcefulness are exactly what we need today in Washington. If there's anyone who can find a way to bridge the differences and find solutions, it's Amy.

Next year's election is shaping up to be one of the toughest we've ever seen, so the work we do now will determine whether Amy can run a winning campaign. The September 30 filing deadline is a crucial test, and that's why it's so important for you to donate to her campaign today. We can't risk losing Amy's strong, sensible voice in the Senate.

Click here to contribute \$5 or more to Amy's campaign before the critical filing deadline of September 30.

Amy is the true embodiment of our Minnesota values. While others engage in bickering and backbiting, she takes the high road, focusing instead on hard work and



common-sense solutions. Through our many conversations, I know Amy feels an intense responsibility to the people of Minnesota, who've entrusted her with the job of responding to the serious problems our country is facing.

Amy has been working to revive our nation's economy by focusing on private sector jobs, promoting U.S. exports in new markets overseas, and helping small businesses succeed. She's

fought to protect working families who have been hit hardest by the economic downturn. And she knows that the future of our nation depends on ensuring our young people can obtain the education and skills they need to succeed in the increasingly competitive global economy.

These are the things that will help move America forward, which is why it's so important that we help Amy get re-elected. We need to keep her in the Senate so she can continue working towards a better future for Minnesotans and all Americans.

Amy's got incredible drive and determination, but she simply can't do this alone. She needs our help to win – and she needs it right now. The September 30 filing deadline is looming, so we have to act fast. We need to keep one of our most effective voices in Washington.

Click here to rush your contribution of \$5 or more to Amy's campaign, before the deadline of midnight on September 30. Amy needs us to act now so she can win re-election in 2012.

Amy was there for me during my successful run for governor last year. It's now my great honor to be there for her today. I hope you'll join me.

Sincerely,

Governor Mark Dayton

Contribute

facebook

Paid for by the Klobuchar for Minnesota Committee.

PO Box 4146 St. Paul. MN 55104

To unsubscribe from this mailing list, click **here**

POWERED BY **NGP VAN, INC.**